
 

Amendment Number VI to the 2022-2023 HCC Bulletin 

 



Page 51-52 Update Contacts under “Reporting Sexual Harassment” section. 
 
IV.  Reporting Sexual Harassment 
 
The College strongly encourages anyone who has experienced or witnessed sexual harassment to report 
the incident through the procedures in this policy. Properly reporting the incident allows the College to take 
steps to ensure the safety of the complainant and others and to provide support services. Any person may 
submit a report against any other person for sexual misconduct on a HCC campus, in connection with any 
HCC program or activity, and/or involving a member of the College community. 
 

1. Emergency Assistance 
 

If you are in immediate physical danger or need emergency medical care, CALL 911.    
 

Your safety is the first priority. The options for assistance listed below can provide a quick response, 
but they cannot provide the immediate physical presence necessary to assist you if you are in danger. 
If you believe you are in immediate physical danger or if you need immediate medical assistance, call 
911.  Police and/or an ambulance will be dispatched to assist you as necessary. College officials, if not 
alerted by your 911 call, can be alerted once you are safe. 

 

2. Reporting to the College 
 

Whom should I contact?  
 

The College’s Title IX Coordinator is responsible for overseeing compliance with Title IX and other laws 
that address sexual harassment. The Coordinator oversees investigations and disciplinary procedures 
in cases of sexual misconduct, as well supportive measures and assistance for those who report such 
misconduct. The simplest and most direct route to submit a formal report to the College is to contact 
the Title IX Coordinator, Dr. Teresa Mackey, who may be contacted by phone at (662) 472-9429 or 
email at compliance@holmescc.edu.  

 

As discussed below, to be considered, all written requests to the Title IX Coordinator must be submitted 
via email to the address listed in this policy. 
 

If a person does not wish to report directly to the Title IX Coordinator, he or she is encouraged to contact 
one of the following officials, who also can provide assistance: 
 
Vice President for Goodman Campus     (662) 472-9024 
Vice President for Grenada Campus     (662) 227-2304 
Vice President for Ridgeland Campus     (601) 605-3301 
Vice President for Academic Programs     (662) 472-9035 
Vice President for Career Technical Education     (601) 605-3313 
Vice President for eLearning     (662) 472-9162 
Vice President for Student Affairs     (662) 472-9067 
Vice President for Workforce Development     (601) 605-3315 
Director of Human Resources     (662) 472-9011 

 
 
I certify the above amendment is true and correct in content and in policy. 

 
         ____         November 10, 2022__  
Dr. Jenny Jones, Vice President for Academic Programs 
 


